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This week’s focus:  PATIENCE 
 

CLASS NAME REASON 

UFS LC Joe L Being patient and respectful when waiting for his turn 

UFS R Elliot K 
Being patient with his physio and the time in his wheelchair 
to help his foot heal 

Y1W Thomas L Showing great patience all year round 

Y1/2 Bella S Showing patience when coaching others 

Y2S Savannah N Always having patience and lining up respectfully 

Y3/4H Sienna S Showing great patience all year 

Y3T Caitlin L Being patient when supporting her peers 

Y4Mc Cambell H Always taking the time to listen to others’ opinions 

Y5Fr Lily B Showing patience and consideration towards others 

Y5/6F Daniel H Having patience in class, coaching others all year 

Y5/6F Wen H Having patience and resilience this year 

Y5/6J Evie K 
Showing a mature and patient attitude in everything she 
does 

 

Year 6 Visit to Scarborough 
 

The children really enjoyed their visit to Scarborough – playing in the sand, eating fish 
and chips/sausage and chips and finishing off with a lovely ice-cream.  Everyone had a 
fantastic day! 
 

Year 6 end of year Production 
 

Well done to our Year 6 pupils for their wonderful end of year production!  We are very 
proud of you all. 
 
 
 
 
 

Key dates 

4th September Invitation to parents/carers to meet their child’s new class teacher (5 – 6:00pm) 
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Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly 
 

The Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly today was very warm and heartfelt.  It was a bittersweet 
occasion – sadness that our current Year 6 pupils won’t be back in September, but 
happiness in that they are moving on to the next stage in their life at their new high 
school.  We will miss you all! 
 

Extreme Reading in the school holidays 
 

We would love to see photographs of your children reading in unusual situations or 
locations during the school holidays.  Please email your photographs to:  
admin@orchardhead.patrust.org.uk     Thank you. 
 

Letters from the Trust 
 

Two letters have been emailed to parents/carers today; one is from Mr Julian Appleyard 
OBE (Trust CEO) and the other is regarding sports. 
 

Thank you 
 

Can we say an enormous “thank you” to everyone who has helped school over the last 
year.  Your help is very much appreciated. 
 
A personal message from Mr Mitchell 
 

I would just like to say a personal thank you to all of the children, staff, parents and 

carers who have made my first seven months at Orchard Head so enjoyable and 

memorable.  Everyone has made me feel so very welcome and I'm incredibly excited to 

play my part in our school's continued development in September and beyond. 

I'd like to take this opportunity to wish you all a very happy and safe summer break and 

I look forward to seeing you all in September. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

 

 

Mr J Mitchell 

Head of School 
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